
 

NEWSFLASH! 
 

To:  Our Valued Clients 

 

From:  Nader Girgis, Owner/General Manager 

 

Subject: Resignation: Colleen M. Walters, COO 

 

Date:  July 23, 2013 

 

It is with sadness that I announce the resignation of Colleen M. Walters as 

Chief Operating Officer (COO).   Colleen accepted a position as Regional 

Vice President of Mission Integration for Trinity Health System / Catholic 

Health East in Iowa beginning September 3, 2013.  Colleen joined MPR in 

December 2008.  Together, during the past 4 ½ years we have achieved 

many significant successes.  One of those achievements has been the 

establishment of a strong team to service our clients.  

 

As many of you know, Deanna Peters, Director for Client Services has been 

a member of our management team.  She is well versed in the billing and 

collections function, the follow-up process as well as spearheading the 

implementation of the eCW.  Deanna will be assuming responsibilities for 

client relations following Colleen’s exit.   In addition, Geri Hennigan, 

Manager for Quality Assurance will continue to provide oversight for the 

billing and collections staff.   These two leaders have been with MPR for a 

combined total of over 20 years and are prepared to assist you with any 

issues related to your practice whether it be billing, coding, credentialing or 

consulting.   

 

We wish Colleen all the best in Iowa!   She will be missed but will remain 

our valued friend.   

 

 

 


